Visit to the TVB City at Tseung Kwan O on 27 Jan 2007
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The Mentorship Programme was inaugurated on
26 March 2004. This year over 80 students from
Form 4 and 6 have registered as mentees and they
met for the first time on 11 Nov 2006.

The first outdoors activity this year was a Visit to
the TVB City. Totally there were around ninety
participants, including mentors and mentees. We
got there by coach and were received by the
friendly TVB staff.

After a brief intro from Janet, our guide, we
watched a rehearsal of a Chinese New Year
programme starred by Renee Dai ( # #F
2 )accompanied by many cute kindergarten

children in lovely costumes.

Divided into two groups, we then visited two sites for outdoors location shooting of
dramas, the Streets of Ancient Costume and Early Republic of China (?,%{f?&'f%ﬁﬁ
). Most scenes looked very familiar to us who were the frequent Jade watchers. We had
a great time browsing around at various corners of the sites and were busy taking digital
photos of the props and sets.



After the visit, more mentors joined in and we had a dim-sum lunch at the King of King
Restaurant (£ FEN1%) in the Central District.

Photo Album: http://www.ywgsaa.org.hk/mentorship/070127/album/index.html

More about TVB City: http://tvb.com/grandopening/frontpage.html

Announcements:
1. You are most welcome to drop a few lines (either English or Chinese) with a

picture or two, to share your feeling with your mentor/mentee after this visit.

2. Next mentorship event will be a hiking activity on 24 March (Sat morning). Look

out for more details!
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